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June 29, 2017 

 

 

Notice 

 

The United States and Israel have decided to eliminate the requirement 

for a certificate of origin known as Form A under the Agreement on the 

Establishment of a Free Trade Area between the United States and Israel 

(FTA).     

 

Please be advised that this decision has not yet taken effect, therefore 

when claiming preferential tariff treatment under the FTA, a certificate 

of origin is required upon importation into Israel from the United States.  

 

Upon completion of the necessary legal procedures for entry into force 

of the Decision, a notice will be issued by the Israel Customs Authority.  

 

 

 


